Tue, Jul 10, 2012 at 10:00 AM



The Spring 2012 issue of Rutgers magazine, which was sent to alumni in early June, included a great article about the history of Livingston College and its impact on the overall Rutgers ad global communities. As a Livingston alumnus, we all take pride in the special college experience that we had and the article truly captures the essence of the Livingston experience. If you have not received the magazine in your mailbox, you can view the article online. Please read the article, share it with your fellow Livingston alum, and feel proud of your affiliation with our alma mater.

As an LAA member, you can also participate in all Rutgers alumni activities. There's a full slate of summer programs for the entire family. Visit the Rutgers University Alumni Association website for more information. Also look for more information in coming months about LAA activities.

Enjoy the summer!.

Best wishes, Jason Goldstein LC '02 President, Livingston Alumni Association

Rutgers University Alumni Association | Winants Hall, 7 College Avenue | New Brunswick, NJ 08901